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Renfrew Street Nursery School 

      2nd October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Opening hours for next week 

As you will know, our nursery hours have been limited this week due to the requirement for 

several staff and myself to self-isolate in accordance with the COVID-19 “test and protect” 

requirements of public health.  This has also had a big impact on a number of our families 

whose children have been required to self-isolate, not only those of you experiencing 

reduced hours.  Please be assured that we are not aware of any further positive cases or 

symptoms resulting after the initial contact tracing and self-isolation procedures took place 

at the start of this week. 

Unfortunately it is necessary for the arrangement of reduced hours to continue next week.  

The nursery will again be open from 9.00am-4.15pm - the morning session is 9.00am-

12.00pm and the afternoon session is 1.15pm-4.15pm.  Children who stay all day can attend 

from 9.00am-4.15pm and still receive lunch.  If your child attends at different times (for 

example, arrives at 10.00am or leaves at 2.45pm) then please keep to these times.  Please 

note that nursery is closed on Friday 9th October for the scheduled staff in-service day.   

I will certainly be happy to discuss any issues that have arisen from this regrettable situation 

once I return to nursery on Thursday 8th October.  If there is any pressing issue that you 

need to discuss before that time though, please contact Sharon at nursery and she can 

arrange for me to phone you. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Steve Rivers 

Head of Nursery 


